
Dawn Georgieff 
 

MPCA, 
As a physician with a biology background, a member of the Land and Water committees of the
Wild River Conservancy and Sierra Club and a Minnesota citizen concerned about preserving 
our water quality I would like to make suggestions regarding the feed lot permit revision. 
I would suggest the following to limit feedlot generated manure contamination of our waters: 
1 Apply manure only to growing crops ( certainly no winter application) 
2 Plant a cover crop within 14 days of manure application 
3 A perennial crop needs to to be applied for 2-5 years 

I hope that the MPCA will take a stand for Minnesota citizens and make these changes 

Sincerely, 
Dawn Georgieff MD 


